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Connecting with Bowden Grandview School, October 12

Connecting with COLT
For nearly a decade, the Central Office 
Leadership Team (COLT) has met with 
staff to share an informal conversation 
about how things are going in their 
schools. These have traditionally been 
held in person, involving either individual 
schools or an entire community of 
schools. In these days of restrictions, 
the sessions have moved online and 
they have been condensed in length 
to respect the additional time demands 

school staff are facing.

Collaboration - At the start of the school year, 
some of the staff from Bowden Grandview School 
spent a day engaged in land based learning 
together at Chester Lake, Kananaskis Country. 

Congratulations to our newly elected and 
reaffirmed Trustees! 

The Board of Trustees will be sworn in at an 
Organizational Meeting this Wednesday (October 27), 
at which time they take an Oath of Office to officially 
become the Chinook’s Edge Board of Trustees. As a 
matter of course during the Organizational Meeting 
each year, Trustees then elect a Chair and Vice Chair 

from among themselves.

Spooky - Students at Cremona School have 
been creating amazing entries for their library 
cardboard haunted house contest. Librarian 
Loren Ross was expecting to get 10 entries 
and she has received 73 - and counting!


